
Patriotic Raffle Update 
April, 8,2025 

 
Worthy members of Assembly 1536, the information below is an update on our raffle. 
 
The tickets were mailed on Monday, April 7th. Each Knight of the Assembly should be 
receiving their book of ten tickets by the weekend. 
 
In the envelope will be the 10 tickets, a flyer, and a pre-addressed return envelope for your 
sold ticket stubs and donation funds. 
 
Entry into the raffle does not require payment. If a raffle entrant would rather not contribute 
to the fundraiser, please annotate on the back of the ticket stubs “entrant prefers not to 
donate.” 
 
Please send all ticket stubs and donations received in the provided envelope no later 
than Monday June 9th. 
 
PLEASE INCLUDE A RETURN ADDRESS LABEL ON THE RETURN ENVELOPE.  We need to 
keep records of who sold tickets (required by the State of Michigan Raffle regulations). 
 
The seller of the winning Grand Prize ticket will receive a $100 donation from the 
Assembly! 
 
The winning tickets will be drawn on June 20th.  Any entries received after that will not be 
included in the raffle. 
 
Our Grand Prize is a night at Detroit Riverfront Marriot the night of the Detroit Fireworks 
Display, along with a reservation at Joe Muer Seafood and complimentary parking. The 
fireworks are on June 23rd this year. Or, $500. 
 
The winner will be contacted immediately after the drawing and given the option of the 
Hotel package or the $500. 
 
2nd and 3rd prize winners will also be contacted the day of the drawing. 
 
Please contact our Worthy Purser, Joe Bradley with any questions.  Joe can be reached at 
734-673-0004, or csmjb@protonmail.com  
 


